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June 6, 2022

Dear Neighbor:

Thank you for your continued cooperation as we advance the New York Energy Solution 
(NYES), a key electric transmission project that will help unlock clean energy for New 
York State homes and businesses. Since March 2021, we’ve been safely and efficiently 
modernizing the transmission line and performing station work along the existing 
transmission corridor, and we remain focused on our end-of-year 2023 in-service date. 

For more information on our progress, we invite you to join New York Transco’s  
NYES project team for a:

We hope to see you there. Please contact us with any questions at 1-855-433-3611 or 
info@ny-es.com. Also be sure to visit our website – www.NY-ES.com – for regularly 
updated project information. 

Finally, I have enclosed a copy of a recent Hudson Register-Star guest essay co-authored 
by New York Transco President Vic Mullin and IBEW Local 1249 Business Manager Mark 
Lawrence celebrating our team’s resolute attention to safety in all aspects of our work, 
on the corridor and in our host communities. I hope you’ll take a moment to read about 
this very important commitment.

Sincerely, 
 
 

Shannon Baxevanis
Communications & Stakeholder Lead, New York Transco

VIRTUAL NYES CONSTRUCTION UPDATE BRIEFING

Virtual Construction Update Briefing:
Thursday, June 23

7 p.m. on Zoom
To register:

visit www.bit.ly/NYES_Update or use our QR Code:


